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SOUTH DUBLIN CO. COUNCIL 73 Pearse Brothers Park

Ballyboden
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Re:Taylors Lane Infill Housing

Dear Mr. Walsh,

As a member of the Pearse Brothers Park Flats Residents Association, I am
writing to you in support of the Taylors Lane Infill Housing plan. As you know, we
have been campaigning for the housing on these sites, which would allow for the
relocation of the flats residents. Until this is done, the much needed renovation of the
flats can not commence. We support the project for this reason and the reasons listed
below.

1) The site at Kingston Court has been zoned for housing for many years. If it
were not for the unfortunate events involving the previous private developer,
there would be housing on this site now. Current residents of Kingston Court
were aware of this, when they purchased their homes on the site.

2) Itis usually against SDCC plans to rezone lands for housing for other use.

3) The original owner of the land was an architect, who designed social housing.

4) Suggestions by other organizations in the area, to use this plot of land for a
garden/park have been found to be unacceptable for that use.

5) The coalition of neighbourhood associations which have objected to this plan,
have also objected to the building of ANY social housing in the Ballyboden
area.

6) The coalition of neighbourhoods associations is actually a handful of a small
but vocal group, which does not represent the vast majority of residents in the
area. If you check the addresses of the members of these groups, most will not
be directly affected by this plan.

7) These same groups have not once mentioned the renovation of the flats, nor
have they mentioned the needs of the flats residents in any of their plans or
newsletters.

8) The residents of the flats are currently living in cramped, damp, substandard
conditions. The renovation is long overdue.

9) The planners have come up with a plan that is sympathetic to the surrounding
neighbourhood. It is not intrusive to other homes on Kingston Court or the
Glendoher lands.

This was a good plan, when the Council voted on it. It is still a good plan. I have
not heard one good argument against it. Please, let’s get the ball rolling on this. The
renovation of the flats is dependent on this, as well as the the subsequent plan to
relieve the parking congestion in Pearse Brothers Park.

Sincerely,
Frances Kirkwood-Slye




